
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham, * masses in the hall] 

Offertory 
Holy Angels 
15th  July      £326.04 
 
Holy Family 
15th July     £122.63 

Holiday 
Father Robin and Caroline will be on holiday from 
Monday 30th July until Saturday 18th August. The parish 
office will be closed during this time and Fr Graham 
Smith will be here to take the Sunday Masses. There will 
be no weekday masses during this time. For urgent 
pastoral matters during this time, Deacon John can be 

17th Sunday  O.T. p112
18th Sunday  O.T. p114
19th Sunday  O.T. p117
20th Sunday  O.T. p120

!
Holy Angels, Ash GU12 6LU
www.holyangelsash.org

� 	
Holy Family, Farnham GU9 0LH
www.holyfamilyfarnham.org

Sat  28 July 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Fr Robin & Family

Sun 29 July 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Seventeenth  Sunday Ordinary Time  
Mass

Missa Pro Populo 
Fr Thomas More Mann (RIP)

Mon 30 July - 
Fri 3 August

HA/ 
HF

No Masses

Sat 4 August 5.30pm HA  Vigil Mass

Sun 5 August 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA 

Eighteenth Sunday Ordinary Time  

Mon 6 August - 
Fri 10 August

HA/
HF 

No Masses  

Sat 11 August 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass 

Sun 12 August 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA 

Nineteenth Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mass 

Mon 13 August 
- Fri 17 August

HA/ 
HF

No Masses

Sat 18 August 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass John Aides (RIP)

Sun 19 August 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Twentieth Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mass

Mon 20 August No Mass

Tue 21 August 9.30am HF Mass

Wed 22 August 9.10am 
9.30am

HA Rosary 
Mass

Thur 23 August 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HF Adoration 
Mass

Fri 24 August 9.30am HA Mass

Sat 25 August 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 26 August 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass
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contacted. If you need a priest urgently try the Parish 
Office in Guildford Parish. 01483 562 704 

Weekday Mass is available at Our Lady and St Dominic 
in Farnborough at 9.30am, or at St Joseph’s Aldershot at 
9.30am. Please check their websites and that of St 
Joans in Farnham and for Feast of the Assumption mass 
times.

50th Anniversary of Humane Vitae 
Will you allow yourself to be challenged by this 
aspect of the churches teaching?

• http://www.janetesmith.org - Janet Smith is a Catholic 
moral theologian and author of the fantastic talk 
Contraception Why Not. Lots of resources on her 
website.

• Patrick Coffin The contraception deception
• Christopher West  Good news about sex and marriage
• https://rcdow.org.uk/diocese/marriage-and-family-life/

resources/natural-family-planning/

Sacramental Programs 
First Holy Communion forms for the 2018-2019 program 
are now out. Please note that normally children need to 
be in year 3 or above, baptised, and regularly attending 
mass in the parishes with their parents to be considered 
for the program.

We will also be running Confirmation and RCIA courses 
for which application forms are also available. Forms for 
First Holy Communion can be given to clergy, Kathryn 
Besley or Louisa Mead while the office is closed for 
summer or can be put in the labelled box at the back of 
each church.

Justice & Peace group 
Love in Action This week we continue reflecting on: 
Solidarity Among Peoples and the Promotion of Peace. 
“We are all responsible for one another…those close by, 
those far away”. On Wednesday 18th July a small group 
wrote several cards cards of simple encouragement to 
Christians worldwide who are oppressed and 
persecuted for their faith. If you are able, please join us. 
Or contact Mike Harte if you are interested in doing this 
yourself at home. There is information and a display on 
the work of Pax Christi in the social room.

DOCAT Study Guide Several parishioners have now 
begun to explore this useful, and ‘doable’, 
accompaniment to the Love in Action programme. 
Meetings may be from 10 am to 12 noon on Saturdays, 
or another more convenient time to be agreed. People 
may attend which, and any number of sessions that suit 
them. All parishioners (inc. Holy Family) are invited to 
participate next Saturday 28 July. Please contact Mike 
Harte (mikeaharte@gmail.com)(Tel 01252 904103).

Film Nights 
The 2018 film night dates to put in your diary are as 
follows., Sep 7th, Oct 19th, Nov 23rd. 
chat and fun.  

 Holy Angels 
The AGM has been scheduled for Sunday 30th 
September and Quiz Night for the 6th October. Please 
put these dates in your diaries.  
 
Please do take and complete a survey form for the 
Repistory in order that Judy can ensure that she is able 
to offer a wide selection of merchandise to meet your 
needs.  
 
A copy of the interim financial report prior to 
September’s AGM is available at the back of church.  

CAFOD 
CAKE SALE  next weekend 28/29th July.

Recycling Donate jewellery, currencies and coins, 
stamps, mobile phones and gadgets, satnavs, digital 
camera, iPods, MP3s, video cameras, etc. See box in 
the social room.

Food bank Please bring more food items with a ‘sell-by’ 
date of 3 months minimum. Also welcome now are 
toiletry and household cleaning items which will be 
donated to the ‘homeless’ charities.

Memory Lane Shawfield Social Centre. Music is good 
for the brain; it awakens many memories! Everybody 
welcome to fun sing-a-long sessions in a relaxed and 
friendly environment. Free, no need to book, 
refreshments provided.

Holy Angels 100 Club 
Do you want to be in with a chance of winning a cash 
prize on a monthly basis, for less than the cost of a 
lottery ticket and help contribute to the running costs of 
the church?. The more people who join, the bigger the 
prizes!  The more tickets you buy, the greater the 
chance of winning. See Caroline for details. 

Kitchen Extension 
It is expected that the kitchen extension work for the 
presbytery at Ash will begin towards the end of next 
week. Please take care if you have cause to be near the 
front of the presbytery during the work, and also be 
aware that Fr Robin and his family will be having to use 
the meeting room kitchen for their meals so this will 
affect the way we use the meeting room over the 
summer.
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First Holy Communion Leaders 
 
The first Holy Communion team need to recruit some 
additional help to run the course. This would involve a 
commitment to help out the leaders on a Saturday 
morning, once a month as well as help out with the 
Sunday Mass once a month between September and 
June. This would not entail being asked to lead a class 
and attendance would not be required every single 
month, but with more people stepping forward, the 
commitment can be more fairly spread. The leaders offer 
guidance to help with the classes and the leaders would 
welcome fresh faces able to offer other ideas and 
inspiration. 
 
Please do think and pray if you are called to help in this 
way and do please speak to Fr Robin, Kathryn Besley,, 
Louisa Meade or Mariska Broughton for more 
information.  


